
8. CONTRACT NO 99/2000-278
RAILWAY CYCLEWAY (FENDALTON ROAD TO WAIRAKEI ROAD)

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Murray Angus (City Streets)

Corporate Plan Output:  Capital Outputs page 9.5.88

The purpose of this report is to obtain Board approval for acceptance of a tender which
is above the $300,000 authority delegated to Council officers.

The contract is for the construction of a 2.5 metre wide asphaltic concrete cycleway
adjacent to the South Island Main Trunk Railway link from Fendalton Road to Wairakei
Road at Jeffreys Road intersection.  Also included is fencing, grassed berms, landscape
planting, kerbs, channels and shoulder reconstruction at Fendalton Road and Wroxton
Terrace.  The work is for an 18 week period.

The installation of traffic signals, lighting and timber bridges is also included in this
project under separate contracts.

Tender prices have been received as follows:

Local Construction Limited $334,489.50
Mike Downs Contracting Limited $342,778.25
Canroad Construction Limited $359,107.35
Willowcreek Construction $366,965.74

All prices exclude GST.

These prices include a contingency sum of $50,000.

The estimate for the work is $360,000.

Colin Sloss of Local Construction Limited has given an assurance that the work can be
completed within the specified time.

Recommendation: That the lowest price conforming tender of Local Construction
Limited for the sum of $334,489.50 be accepted.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.


